Qur Ref: ABP-301908-18

Tom and Breda Tracey
20 Clonshaugh Close
Cilonshaugh

Dublin 17

Date: 20th August 2018

Re: Greater Dublin Drainage Project consisting of a new wastewater treatment plant, sludge hub
centre, orbital sewer, outfall pipeline and regional biosolids storage facility
Townlands of Clonshagh, Dubber and Newtown, County Fingal and Dublin City

Dear Sir / Madam

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter. A receipt for the fee
lodged is enclosed.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application
will be made available for public inspection at the offices of Dublin City Council and Fingal County
Council and at the offices of An Bord Pleanala when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please

quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or telephone
contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

SShn IEOEE
Kieran Somers” ~<

Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-873 7107
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20 Clonshaugh Close
Clonshaugh
Dublin 17

16/8/18

Re: Great ublin Drainage consisting of a new wastewater treatment plant.sludge
hub centre. orbital, cutfall pipeline and regional bioselids storage facility.

Case Reference :O6F.PC152
Case Reference: PLO6F.301908

To whom it may concern.

The proposed sewerage plant mentioned above is now in the final phase of planning. We confirm
that we object to the above proposed project and location. We enclose the fee of €50.00with this

letter. The objections are lised below.

We strongly object to your Planned Sewerage Plant at Clonshaugh because of the scale of the Plant.
The two other proposed sites are in Lusk and Swords a key finding from the Jacobs Tobin report
must always be stressed.It seems unfair to the site such a huge facility in any one area. Perhaps four
to five smaller plants would be fairer and would pose less difficulties to resident's living near any
such plant.

If it is deemed that one large plant should be, it is a disaster waiting to happen.

We are concerned about the safety our Redidents and the Environment around us.

The bigger the plant,the bigger the disaster. We cannot turn back the clock if something goes wrong.

Yours sincerly
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